Letter to awarding organisations:
international qualification delivery

On 31 July 2019 we sent a letter setting out our decisions on R065/2019 to
responsible officers about international qualifications and certifications.

This letter sets out how we will make it easier for users of qualifications
to find out which are regulated by Ofqual and can be taken outside the UK by

introducing a new field on the Register of Regulated Qualifications.

It also explains how the collection of international certifications data will
contribute towards wider initiatives facilitating exports from the education
sector.
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